Appendix 20



Scott Lawrence

From: sandra hesslewood ~
Sent: 19 October 2021 0

8:30
To: Licensing
Subject: Designated Supervisor Application
Categories: Scott, Helen

***This message originates from outside your organisation. Do not provide login or password details. Do not click
on links or attachments unless you are sure of their authenticity. If in doubt, email ‘Ask.ICT@Sunderland.gov.uk’
or call 561 5000 ***

This is to inform you that I no longer want to be designated Supervisor for premises in Holmeside formerly Easy
Street with effect from today.
Sandra Hesslewood
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